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Milli Al-Ameen College (For Girls) organized an outreach program on “Swachh Bharat 

Awareness Camp” at the Calcutta Muslim Orphanage. This program was conducted by the 

college through two participating college houses (Begum Hazrat Mahal House and Matangini 

Hazra House). The teams visited the orphanage around 1:30 pm along with faculty members- 

Dr. Arsh e Moneer, Shaista Parveen, Sabahat Ambreen and Dr. Arshia Iqbal.  

The visit was extremely heart-warming and at the same time very beneficial as the children in 

the orphanage got to interact with the students and learnt a number of things from them. They 

were taught how to keep their surroundings clean and how to maintain personal hygiene. The 

college students also cleaned the premises of the orphanage and went back to the college with 

some fruitful and memorable experiences.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


